
 

Rooted in Wyoming welcomes intern 
 

Rooted in Wyoming welcomes Hannah Morneau to their staff 
through a partnership with the Sheridan College Foundation and 
Homer and Mildred Scott Foundation. 

  

The Homer A. & Mildred Scott Foundation Internship is a unique 
opportunity for Sheridan College students to gain practicum 
experience closely related to their field of study while the 
participating non-profit organization is able to move their mission 
forward with the aid of the student intern. Sheridan College 
Foundation facilitates the partnership between the student intern 
and the non-profit organization. 

  

"I love watching plants grow. I love getting my hands dirty. I am 
excited to work with Rooted in Wyoming doing things I love and 
experiencing new opportunities!" said Morneau. 

  

Morneau, a double major in horticulture and rangeland management at Sheridan College, 
applied for the internship in January of this year. Since beginning work, she has completed a 
large seed cataloging project and helped organize the seed starting plan for spring.  

  

"We were thrilled to learn that Hannah would be joining our staff this semester! The thirteen to 
eighteen hours a week allowed through the program is a tremendous benefit to us as an extra 
pair of hands. Hannah was a great fit for us," said Rooted in Wyoming Executive Director Lise 
Foy. "We have some amazing garden projects in place and are excited for Hannah's contribution. 
She is currently working to help develop and present our booth at the Early Childhood Festival 
on March 7 inside the Whitney Atrium at Sheridan College. Our booth will focus on the sensory 
experiences of vermicompost and planting pea seeds." 

  

Hannah grew up gardening and preserving food with her family. She has worked at Sprouts 
Greenhouse in Lander for the past three years. Hannah is a graduate of ABEKA Academy, Online 
Homeschool/Pensacola Christian College and currently maintains a 3.8 GPA at Sheridan College. 
Her career goal possibilities include returning to Lander to help manager her family ranch, 
greenhouse work and grounds management. 

  

More details about Rooted in Wyoming and volunteer opportunities can be found at 
www.rootedinwyoming.org. 
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